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Comments: As a property owner adjacent to National Forest where dispersed shooting is constant (unless the

forest is closed for prescribed burns or fire bans), I would like to support the option of developed ranges (the sites

designated in the revised plan - not the original plan which included the Harris Park Target Range).  In addition to

the developed ranges, I believe that any area that has ever caught fire from target shooting should be closed to

dispersed shooting.  Your maps show that the area around Harris Park Community has been closed to dispersed

target shooting, however if that is true it is not enforced.  PCSO says that shooting is allowed (unless during a fire

ban) - so calling them results in no response even if the dispersed shooting participants are within 100 yards of

homes, if they are shooting at trees or across roads.  For the safety from fire and stray rounds - closing dispersed

shooting is the only sensible solution. 


